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Little Lambs  
The Little Lambs 
playgroup will 
meet on the 
following 

Fridays from 9-10:30am this 
spring:  3/24, 4/28, and 5/19. We plan 
to meet in the gymnasium at the HCA-
SMA campus, and also explore local 
playgrounds and parks as the weather 
warms up! Parents/caregivers and their 
children (birth to preschool age) in the 
Holy Cross parish community are invited, 
and all friends are welcome! Contact Kay 
Sisk (kaysisk@gmail.com, 417-840-8553). 

HCA Cub Scouts Arts/Crafts Fair 
Sunday, April 2, 11-3, at St. Michael the 
Archangel Gymnasium and sponsored by 
HCA Cub Scout Pack 914.  For more 
information and to register, go to:  https://
docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxtt
-aADNXW7CnAYuoAQ9AS69znPLJ 
0gRy5Jfe-K5g4Z7RDg/viewform  Or 
contact Karen Rossfeld, karmo09@ 
yahoo.com or 314-452-4245 

HCA 2023 
Summer 
Camp is Back!  
Registration is 

open for all students (and community 
members) who are leaving grades 
kindergarten—fifth grade. Come join us for 
a summer of learning, creating, and 
exploring our community! Information & 
Registration:  https://www.holycross-
stl.org/empoweren86796.html  Questions:  
contact McKinley Robbins at 
mrobbins@hca-stl.org 

 

Get Connected 
For more information about our  PSR Ministry, please contact 
Ann Kelly, PSR Coordinator, PSR@goannunciation.com.  

To Know Him          To Love Him         To Serve Him 

Serving Those in Need  

Last month our PSR students prepared winter kits for the 
homeless to donate to the Saint Vincent De Paul food 
pantry. Thanks to the many wonderful donations from our 
parish family and PSR community, the students put 
together five overflowing boxes of kits, one large box of 
gloves and socks, and several bags of peanut butter 
crackers! Each kit included a card decorated and colored by 
our first, second, and third graders. They included messages 
of hope and inspiration to bring a smile to those who will 
read them. A prayer card was also included with a personal 
note wishing the recipients messages of love and prayers.  
 

Our 4th-8th graders 
assembled the kits 
and filled each kit 
with needed 
supplies, joy, and 
love. Thanks to so 
many volunteers who 
helped put the kits 
together during that 
PSR night. The kits 
were donated to the 
Saint Vincent de Paul 
food pantry in 
downtown St. Louis, 
and were handed out 
during their lunch 
and dinner services. 




